
23 April 2025 
 
This is for your kind information that the Postgraduate Admission Tests for the M.Sc. in 
CSE and M.Engg in CSE programs of the Department of CSE for the October 2024 
Semester have been scheduled as follows: 
 
Date: 27 April, 2025 (Sunday) 
Time: 3:00 PM - 5:00 PM 
 
As a result, all the theory and sessional classes between 2 PM - 5 PM on 27th April, 
2025 (Sunday) that take place in the ECE building have been postponed. We sincerely 
thank you for your kind consideration and cooperation regarding this matter.  
 
 
 
 
 

Dr. Tanzima Hashem 
Professor and Head, CSE, BUET 

 
 
Corresponding Course Teachers 


